
 
Ref:  HT/tlb  

  

Thursday 24th November 2022  

                  

Dear Parents and Carers  

  

As Christmas is around the corner, I am writing to inform you of our end of term arrangements.  

 

Our traditional student Christmas lunches have been arranged for students on Wednesday 14th December, 2022.  

  

We hope to see you at our annual Christmas Concert in the Quay Hall on Tuesday 13th December, at 7pm. Tickets are 

free of charge but please book them online to avoid disappointment https://newquaytretherras.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

There will be refreshments served and a raffle during the evening, so please bring some loose change!  All money 

raised will go towards purchasing NT Music uniform tops for the ensemble groups when they perform.  

  

The presentation of KS5 certificates will be on Monday 19th December at in the Quay Hall and we are looking forward 

to welcoming our Year 13 2022 back to school to celebrate their amazing achievements.  

  

Our last day of term is Tuesday 20th December 2022.  We will have festive celebration Christmas assemblies and 

students will finish at 3.00pm. Students are welcome to wear a Christmas jumper instead of their school blazer if they 

would like to, but otherwise the last day will be school uniform as normal.  

  

As this is the time of year when we may be further affected by poor weather, you should be aware that the Local 

Authority closure procedure is that all parents and carers should listen to Radio Cornwall during the morning to hear 

whether the school is closed.  If Newquay Tretherras is not specifically mentioned as being closed, you should assume 

that the school remains open as normal.  You can also access the latest news alerts on our website and social media 

accounts.  

  

This term we are saying farewell to some members of staff. Mr Atwell, Mr Hall, Mrs Langdon, Mr Lucas and Mrs 

Whitbread are moving on to new adventures and we wish them every happiness and success for the future.  

  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support and wish you and your families a very Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year. We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Tuesday 3rd January, 2023.  

  

With very best wishes  

  

  

MRS S FAIRBAIRN  

Headteacher  

CELT Executive Headteacher  

 

 

https://newquaytretherras.schoolcloud.co.uk/

